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Minutes

Date: Tuesday, 31st July 2007
Time: 7.30pm – 8.10pm 
Apologies: John Bailey, Riley Barrington
Attendees: R. Wurlod, K. Hemphill, G. Ashton, P. Turner, P. Griffiths, N. Parkes, D. Carter, D. Kennedy
M. Williams, B. Kable, K. Bozhoff, M. Tissot, R. Dobson, C. Crabtree, R. Buggie, D. Crabtree, B. McDonald

G. Ollerton, K. Gallagher, J. Staniforth, D. Cooper, P. Barrington, G. Grigg, J. McDonald, S. Collins.
Correspondence Out:

· NIL
Correspondence In:

· Received a response from CSJBA – Jeanette Irwin Honorarium for Allocation Officer was not approved
Acceptance of Minutes (moved by K. Hemphill seconded by P. Griffiths)

Secretary Report: (S. Collins): (moved by K. Hemphill seconded by P. Griffiths)
Treasurer Report (J. McDonald):  (moved by M. Williams seconded by K. Hemphill)
Closing Balance $3867.68
Vice President: (G. Grigg): NIL
President Report: (M. Tissot): NIL
General Business: 

Brian Kable:


Brought forward an issue about an ejection that happened and was told that this was not the correct place to raise these concerns and the Management Committee advise Brian to go back to the Cardinals Baseball Club and formalise the issue/concerns that he wishes to raise via their Secretary and to send them to the STG-SBUA Secretary (Scott Collins).

Jim McDonald:

Advised members to consider that when we reply to e-mails that we have a number of Junior umpires in our Association and to watch what we send out and the manner of our replies etc.
Roger Dobson:

Advise the members about the NSW Meeting at BOP

Scott Collins:


Raised the question of who was to take on the position of the Summer 2007 Allocations Officer.

Response that David Crabtree will hold that position until the start of next Winter season as the position is for a 12 month period.

Suggestion was made to put forward to the clubs to pay their umpire fees upfront as per Cronulla Development had done this season.  This was turned down as it would be too much of and administration problem for the Treasurer to keep track of the details and more than likely carry a cost to the umpires association if cheques needed to be raised for Credits.

The debate/issue of umpires being allocated to particular fields and not wanting to do the games has now been addressed and resolved.  If an umpire has any problem being allocated to certain fields or doing certain teams or grades/divisions then he/she can discuss the matter directly with the Allocations Officer. 

Next Meeting:

7.30pm, Tuesday 28th August 2007 at Comets Clubhouse
